
 

 

1/1 

August 25, 2022 
 
 
 
Ramboll 
234 W. Florida Street 
Fifth Floor 
Milwaukee, WI  53204 
USA 
 
T +1 414 837 3607 
F +1 414 837 3608 
www.ramboll.com 
 
 
 
Ref. 1690020135-001 
 

Mr. Greg Moll 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1027 W. St. Paul Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI  53204 

  

PROPOSED PROJECT SCHEDULE FOR SCOT INDUSTRIES, INC. 
1532 WEST GALENA STREET, MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 
VPLE BRRTS NO. 06-41-590344 

  

Dear Mr. Moll: 

On behalf of Scot Industries, Inc. (Scot), Ramboll US Consulting, Inc. (Ramboll) is 
presenting the projected schedule for the Scot site located at 1532 West Galena 
Street in Milwaukee, Wisconsin.  Ramboll received the Approval to Proceed in the 
Voluntary Party Liability Exemption Process letter from the WDNR on August 16, 
2022, and is proposing the following schedule for work under the VPLE program. 

Previous site investigation activities have been conducted in 2021 and 2022 to 
evaluate recognized environmental concerns associated with historic operations 
identified during a Phase I Environmental Site Assessment.  Specifically, activities 
were conducted to confirm the presence of subsurface contamination and define 
the extent and degree of impacted soil, groundwater, and vapor and to evaluate 
emerging contaminant risk at the site.  A Site Investigation Report (SIR) was 
subsequently submitted in April 2022 documenting the results from the soil, 
groundwater, and sub-slab vapor activities performed to date. 

Based on the initial results within the SIR and conversations with the WDNR, 
further investigation efforts are necessary to define and delineate the extent of 
impacts at the site.  As such, Ramboll proposes the following schedule: 

Resume Quarterly Groundwater Sampling to Develop Trends August 31, 2022 

Groundwater and Limited Vapor Sampling Results to WDNR September 12, 2022 

Additional Site Investigation Activities Work Plan September 30, 2022 

Additional Site Investigation Activities Completed December 31, 2022 

Addendum to Site Investigation Report January 31, 2023 

Remedial Action Options Report March 31, 2023 

Remedial Implementation Work Commences September 30, 2023 

Remedial Implementation Work Finalization and Closure Submitted December 31, 2023 

 
Thank you for your assistance and continued support on this project.  If you have any questions concerning 
the information contained in the schedule, please feel free to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Christopher J. Rogers, PG Jeanne M. Tarvin, PG, CPG 
Managing Consultant E&H Americas Country Market Director 

D  262 901 3509 D  262 901 0085 
crogers@ramboll.com jtarvin@ramboll.com 

cc:  Kai Hansen, Scot Industries, Inc. 
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